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The Office of Subsistence Management, recognizes, Tom Gray, for 21 years of exceptional 
service on the Seward Peninsula Subsistence Regional Advisory Council. Vicechair Tom Gray 
has served on the Council since his appointment in 2003. 
 
He is a subsistence hunter and fisherman, as well as a reindeer herder, a commercial hunting 
guide, and an ecotourism business owner. He holds extensive knowledge of the region’s fish and 
wildlife resources, subsistence practices, customs, and traditions as well as sport, commercial 
and other non-subsistence uses.  
 
Vicechair Green also serves as chairman of the Alaska Beluga Whale Committee since 2017 and 
serves on ADF&G’s Northern Norton Sound Advisory Committee, the Arctic Western Caribou 
Herd Working Group, and was president of the Kawerak Reindeer Herders Association.  
 
Mr. Gray contributes his extensive knowledge to assist the Council as his voice and experience 
lends a unique and needed voice and perspective on the Council. Thank you for your 21 years of 
Service to the Federal Subsistence Management Program. 
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